
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: C Griffincgriffin@sullivansisland-sc.com

Date: 5/3/2018 9:11:25 AM
Subject: Re: Drug Take Back Boxes

​Yes, sir. I will get you the proper contact information today. Thanks 


Danny


From: C Griffin 
Sent: Wednesday, May 2, 2018 4:17 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Re: Drug Take Back Boxes 
 
Do you still have the lock boxes? 
 

Chief of Police
Chris Griffin
Sullivan’s Island Police Department
2056 Middle St.
Sullivan’s Island, SC 29482
P.O. Box 427
Office: 843-883-5739
Cell: 843-209-3018
Fax: 843-883-3239

On Feb 7, 2018, at 2:38 PM, Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

Chief, this website has images of some of the boxes. I hope that you have been able to speak to Chief Ritchie. 
Thanks
Danny
http://www.takebackexpress.com/
 

From: C Griffin [mailto:cgriffin@sullivansisland-sc.com] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, February 06, 2018 2:20 PM
 
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: RE: Drug Take Back Boxes
 
Yes, Sounds great! My cell phone is 843-209-3018
 
 
Chief Chris Griffin
Sullivan’s Island Police Department
2056 Middle St.
Sullivan’s Island SC29482
P.O.Box 427
Office: 843-883-5739
Cell: 843-209-3018
Fax: 843-883-3239
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From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 2:16 PM
 
To: C Griffin <cgriffin@sullivansisland-sc.com>
 
Subject: Drug Take Back Boxes
 
Chief Griffin, I'm Danny Varat in the office of Lt. Governor Kevin Bryant. He'll be in SI early on Friday 
morning, and he'd love to stop by and discuss with you a grant program through the Office on Aging to 
place prescription drug take back boxes with law enforcement who need them. He needs to be at Wild 
Dunes at 9, but would you be free earlier for 15-20 minutes? Thanks very much
 
Danny
864-787-4150
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